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Date: 12/06/2022

Attn: All Students

Subject: Summer Trimester 2022 Mid Term Examinations

Dear Students,

The Midterm of summer trimester 2022 will take place from June 18 to 21, 2022. Please find the
Routine for the Exams attached with this Note.

Few important points to remember for those who are sitting for the exams.

01. All Students are advised to clear all financial dues as it is a requirement for participating the mid-
term assessments.

02. Stay away from plagiarism or copying. Any kind of misbehave/misconduct during the exam(s) will
not tre tolerated.

03. Mobile phone and digital watch are not allowed in the Exam Hall. If you bring them along with
you, keep them in your bag in front of the Class room.

04. Please come on time for Exams; at least 15 minutes before the Exam.

05. Bring your NDUB ID and Admit Card for the Exams. Without the NDUB ID and the Admit Card for
the exams, you will not be allowed to sit for the Exams.

06. If any of you, for some valid reason fail to write any of the Exam(s), apply to the Exam Office within
a week after the exam with necessary document(s).

Students, as you participate and complete the assessments, know that though teachers may be
unable to supervise your work but God does. So, abstain from plagiarizing and maintain high moral
and ethical standards.

All assessments tasks and activities must be completed and submitted to the teachers in due time
declared by departments. Any unreasonable excuses shall not be entertained nor endorsed in any
way.

I wish you all good luck as you prepare and participate for the summer 2022 trimester midterm
assessment.

Stay sgfe and healthy.
Plolnbas, v
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